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AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CERTIFIED ENGINEERING TECHNICIANS 
 

MEETING NOTICE 

  
 DATE:   Monday, May 13, 2019        

 PLACE:  Double Tree Westborough Hotel  
   Rt. 9, Westborough, MA 

 TIME:  5:30 PM Social Hour 

6:30 PM Dinner 

 
 COST:  $45.00 at the door 

 

 MENU:  Beef   $40.00 (Prime Rib!)   
 Chicken $35.00  

Pasta   $30.00 

 
 

NEW UL LISTED ANTIFREEZE – NEW HIGH PRESSURE DELUGE / PRE-ACTION VALVE 
 

The first half of this presentation will review the new UL Listed Antifreeze that Johnson 
Controls (Tyco) has recently released named Liquid Freeze Protection (LFP™). LFP™ is 
listed to -10°F, 150°F and is listed for NFPA 13, 13R and 13D fire sprinkler systems. LFP™ is 
the only UL listed antifreeze on the market for fire sprinkler systems. The second half of the 
presentation will review the new DV-5A Deluge and Preaction valve that Johnson Controls 
(Tyco) released last month. The new DV-5A valve assembly will replace the previous DV-5 
valve assembly and is UL, ULC and FM approved. The new DV-5A valve has a higher-
pressure rating (300 psi), a lower pressure drop, a smaller footprint, is built with a modular 
trim concept, has one moving part and has an external reset 
 
Our speaker for this meeting is Seth Wood from Johnson Controls (Tyco).  Seth is the 
Northeast Business Development Manager for fire suppression products.  Seth has been with 
Johnson Controls for nearly three years.  Prior to joining Johnson Controls Seth worked as a 
fire protection consulting engineer in Boston for twelve years. Seth has experience working on 
different types of buildings that are located throughout the world. As a Business Development 
Manager, Seth works directly with Engineers, Architects, Owners, AHJ’s and Contractors to 
assist them with technical questions, design assistance, specification reviews and 
presentations on different fire suppression brands that Johnson Controls offers, such as Tyco, 
Ansul, Chemguard, AquaMist and Pyro-Chem.  

 

 

Please reserve for the May dinner meeting by Wednesday, May 8, 2019.  Make checks payable to 

NEAFPSD and mail to NEAFPSD, P.O. Box 149, Wrentham, MA 02093-0149. 

 

Send all e-mail dinner reservations to: rsvp_neafpsd@yahoo.com 

Please visit our website www.neafpsd.com  


